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I've been an Educational ASL Interpreter for 23 years. It is imperative as a society / 

culture we do everything in our means and to give deaf and hard of hearing students 

the education that is their birthright. Access to devices such as hearing aids impacts 

their education on many levels. Now is the time for our future. Now is the time for our 

children. 


